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27th November 2023 

 

 

NURSERY CHRISTMAS NATIVITY 

‘Higgeldy Piggeldy’ 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This year, Nursery will be performing for you all ‘Higgeldy Piggeldy Nativity’ on the  
Tuesday 19th December 2023 @ 10am 
 
We do hope you can come and watch what will no doubt be an entertaining performance!  

If your child has some lines to say, then they will be bringing home their script to practice so 
please help them to remember what they say and when they say it.  

We will be selling tickets for £1.50 each from the main school office from 27th November so 
please come and ask if you would like to purchase some and if possible, bring the correct 
money to pay for them (limited to 2 tickets per family) 

  

Kind regards,  

Miss Bower  

Nursery Teacher  

  

 


